Dear President,

I am writing to you to express my deepest concern
regarding Death Threats received by members of CODEPU,

a Human Rights organization 1in ‘Santiago, on 29
January, 1992. I have heard that on this day, nine
phonecalls were received at CODEPU's  office in
Santiago, issuing verbal Death Threats and playing
recordings of military marches on the phone. The
callers identified themselves as members of the
Nationalist Combat Front. These threats are most
alarming.

I would be grateful if you could do everything in your
power to investigate the source of these threats and
that those found responsible be brought to justice. I
also ask that you take the measures that are necessary
to ensure that all membes of CODEPU are given adequate
protection 1in response to these most serious and
concerning threats.

As I await your reply, please be assured of my
most respectful sentiments.
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